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Dear Mr. & Mrs. J-

In accordance with the provisions of the New Jersey Anti-Bully Bill of Rights Act and
the Boonton Board of Education Policy #5512.01, parents or guardians who are not in
agreement with the outcome of a HIB investigation may request and receive a hearing
before the Board of Education.

In an email I received on March 26, 2019 you requested an appeal before the Board of
Education regarding the investigative outcome of a HIB incident that occurred on
February 6, 2019 involving your son, Il Today, in a phone conversation with my
assistant, Rose Sullivan, Mr. Jill consented to meet for the appeal hearing with the
Board on April 8, 2019.

The hearing will take place with the Board of Education in closed session on Monday,
April 8, 2019, at 8:30 PM or later, in the Board Annex at 434 Lathrop Avenue. The HIB
 incident, as it pertains to your son, JJJilj will be reviewed at this time.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
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Robert Presuto
Superintendent of Schools

434 Lathrop Avenue * Boonton, New Jersey 07005
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